
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Message from Miss Stedman Well, hasn’t it been a challenging few months for us all?! I 

hope that this last bulletin of the year finds you all fit and healthy and ready for a much 

needed rest from home learning. The staff and I would like to thank you for your commitment 

to the home learning, we know it’s been tough and some weeks have been better than others 

but you’ve got there!  

We are really looking forward to having all of the children back in September, initially in their 

‘old classes’ for the 4th September, a chance to draw a line under this difficult year and then 

on to the ‘new classes’ on the 7th September. 

We hope you have a lovely summer, stay safe and we’ll see you soon. 
 

Emergency Contact details and Medical Information Could you please advise the 

Office if you or any of your emergency contacts have changed their telephone number, email 

or address so we can amend our records.   Also, if your child has any new medical conditions, 

conditions have altered or any allergies, please contact the Office with the details, as it is 

imperative that our records are up to date.  Thank you. 

 

Year 6 It will be very sad to say goodbye to the Year 6s today who have worked extremely 

hard in very difficult circumstances this year.  We will miss you, however, we all wish you the 

very best of luck moving onto High School.  We look forward to hearing how you are all 

getting on. 

 

Leavers there are a few children moving on to new schools in September. We will miss you 

but wish you continued success as you start your new classes in September. Good luck! 

 

Water Bottles Please note that your child can use their existing water bottle, get a 

replacement at a cost of £1.00 or you can provide a water bottle of your own. Please name 

them. 

 

Outstanding Payments Please ensure any outstanding payments are made through 

ParentMail asap. 
 

Universal Free School Meals Pupils moving into Year 3 in September will no longer be 

eligible for the Universal School Meal Programme (UFSM). Under the current government 

scheme, these are only available to Reception and Years 1 and 2.  
 

If you are a parent of a Year 3, 4, 5 or 6 child and are on a low income, you may be entitled to 

Free School Meals (FSM). I would like to reassure parents that any information regarding 

FSM is confidential. Please check the attached sheet to see if you are eligible. 
 

For those not eligible for UFSM or FSM, School lunches are available and drinks can be 

21st July 

2020 Friday Bulletin  



purchased by the children at mealtimes.  
 

Clive is passionate about providing every child with a healthy and nuitritious diet and goes to 

inordinate lengths to ensure this is the case. Please make contact if your child has any special 

dietary needs. He will always adapt hot lunches/school packed lunches to cater for these, so 

you can be assured your child’s needs are met.  

 

The Friends’  We would like to say a very big thank you to The Friends’ who work tirelessly 

to raise funds for the school.  They have been extremely busy working on the bus this year 

and we thank them tremendously for their efforts along with supporting us by buying 

resources for the children.  It is very much appreciated by the School. 
 

Afterschool and Breakfast Club Please note that clubs will commence on Monday 7th 

September 2020.  Can you please complete an afterschool form and forward to the Office 

and continue to book Breakfast Club through ParentMail. 
 

Uniform Parents are asked to ensure their children remove nail varnish before coming to 

school in the morning and appropriate school uniform is worn in September. 
 


